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Modern Slavery Statement 

This Statement has been published in accordance with the Modern Slavery Act 2015 and the Criminal Law (Human Trafficking) Act 2008, (Amended 2013).
Extern is dedicated to transforming the lives of our service users across the island of Ireland, by enabling them to overcome their challenges, empower positive change and support family unity. As the leading social justice charity on the island, and for whom our values are at the heart of our mission, we oppose any form of human rights abuse. 
We recognise our responsibility relating to human rights in our positon as an employer, a service provider, and a purchaser of goods and services. 
We recognise that slavery and human trafficking is a growing global concern, and we take a zero-tolerance approach to any abuses or breaches of the above acts that might concern any of our stakeholders or within our supply chains. 
Extern has a range of policies that govern our activities and within these policies we ensure adherence to the principles of the above acts, and we provide platforms whereby our staff, volunteers and service users can take steps to address any concerns they may have in relation to any potential human rights abuse. 
We adhere to all relevant employment laws within the jurisdictions that we operate and are committed to providing a safe and healthy working environment for all staff and volunteers.
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